WARWICK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 18, 2020

	Chairman Swinehart called the Special Meeting of the Board of Supervisors to order at 12:00 p.m. at the Township Municipal Building, all members present. 
Supervisors prepared with Treasurer Grimley the 2021 proposed budget of all revenues and expenditures of the Township.   
Mr. Swinehart made a motion to advertise the 2021 Budget as prepared for review and to hold a Special Meeting on December 29, 2020, 12:00 p.m. for possible adoption, 2nd Mrs. Cameron, all ayes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Supervisors discussed a request from Penn Dot to use Rock Run Road as a detour from St. Peters Road while the Engineers do testing and boring on the deteriorated section south of the Village. 
Mr. Swinehart made a motion to allow Penn Dot to use Rock Run Road as a detour for St. Peters Road for a few days in mid-December for their testing, 2nd Mr. Sydlosky, all ayes.
Mrs. Cameron made a motion to purchase fruit baskets as we have done in the past for all the volunteers to Warwick Township, 2nd Mr. Sydlosky, all ayes. 
Mr. Swinehart made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:12 p.m., 2nd Mr. Sydlosky, all ayes. 
						Respectfully submitted, 
		
						Joan P. Grimley, Secretary





 





